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Gautho, Julia

From: Alex Johnson <surfer@got.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 12:53 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Monte Foreworks

I support conƟnuing the Monte Fireworks in October 2025. 
Alex Johnson 
Capitola small business owner 
Resident of Santa Cruz since 1959 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
 


